
Superintendent’s Update 4/10/25

AHS Musical Wows Sold-Out Crowds! The 
student-produced debut of HadesTown: 
Teen Edition featured beautiful music and 
a captivating story about love, freedom, 
authoritarianism, and hope in the face of 
tragedy.

Also this weekend:
● Families and friends gathered for the 

annual Arlington METCO Bridging Two 
Communities Family Walk

● The district hosted a bustling “coffee and 
conversations” hiring event that welcomed 
60 prospective candidates!
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Community Screening of Counted Out: part 
of the APS Math Spring Forum Series.

This event is open to the full APS 
community (families, students 10+, staff, 
admin, etc.), and is free, but we ask that 
those who plan to attend register using the 
Eventbrite link. Food will not be served, but 
attendees may bring snacks or a picnic 
dinner.

In our current information economy, math is everywhere. The people we date, the 
news we see, the influence of our votes, the candidates who win elections, the 
education we have access to, the jobs we get — all of it is underwritten by an invisible 
layer of math that few of us understand, or even notice.

Link to Register
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The Welcome Center Team will be hosting a virtual New Family Orientation on May 
22, 2025. Topics to be covered include:
● School Hours
● Safe routes and ways to get to school
● Transportation regulations and options
● Critical contact information and website navigation
● School breakfast and lunch details
● Parent organizations and how to get involved or access support

The Ottoson Middle School Statement of Interest to the MSBA was submitted today! 
Thank you to the Select Board, School Committee, Town and School Facilities Team, 
and other Town and School Leaders for your extensive support with the application 
process. 

Enrollment Update


